
Barnesville City Council


Special Meeting


December 5, 2022


Mayor Rick called this special meeting to order at 7:46 p.m.  Member’s present were Council 
members Tonya Stokka, Don Goedke, Scott Bauer, Alyssa Bergman and Brad Field.  Absent was 
Council member Dawn Stuvland.  Others in attendance were Interim City Administrator John 
Chattin, City Clerk Jeri Reep, EDA Director Karen Lauer, and Michael Stein with the Record 
Review.  


Mayor Rick stated that there was only one item on the agenda, to select the City Administrator 
candidate finalists.


Interim City Administrator John Chattin informed council members that Candidate #7, has 
withdrawn his application.


Interim City Administrator John Chattin next called Mr. Gary Weiers with David Drown 
Associates.  


Council member Bauer arrived at 7:52 p.m.


Interim City Administrator next asked council members to list their top three candidates.  Mr. 
Chattin stated that all council members voted for candidate numbers 2, 5 and 6.


12-05-22-01	 Motion by Mrs. Stokka and second by Mr. Goedke to interview candidate 
numbers 2, 5 and 6 on December 21, 2022.  Motion carried.


Mr. Gary Weiers asked council members how they would like to hold the interview process. 


Council member Bauer stated that he would like to see only the City Council to interview the 
candidates.   Council member Stokka agreed with Mr. Bauer.


Council members set the interviews for December 21, 2022, at 5:30 p.m., 6:15 p.m. and 7:00 
p.m.


Mr. Gary Weiers stated that he would provide questions for the interviews, and if council 
members had any questions they would like to be presented, to send them to him.


Mayor Rick asked if there were any other questions.  There were none.


Mayor Rick adjourned the meeting at 8:08 p.m.


Submitted by:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Attest:


______________________	 	 	 	 	 _________________________




Jeri Reep	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Jason Rick


City Clerk	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Mayor



